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Greetings,        June 2019 

The children have been out for school break since 14 June and will return on 5 July. 
They had a nice party before leaving on break. During their absence, a lot of work has 
been accomplished. Fledge from Son Safaris bring volunteer groups to spend their 
summers each year in rotating teams over the course of about 8 weeks.  They have 
painted our shipping containers, and soccer goal posts. They also did a massive 
upgrade on Olivia house, painting the kitchen and bathrooms, sanding and varnishing 
the front porch and putting creosote on the poles under the house. They also repaired 
the window screens in the house. Our guys have also done a lot of repair work and 
painting in the other houses. They even taught a bible lesson on washing feet. While 
they were with us, Megan got Baptized. What a great day. 
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Paul and Micky were out for 3 weeks for a visit with their mothers 
and a cruise in Alaska for Micky’s 60th birthday. They haven’t 
heard anything about the status of their visas, but on the return 
trip into South Africa, the immigration officer gave Paul a 90-day 
visa, which means he doesn’t have to leave on 19 July when his 
current visa expires. This was a huge blessing for them. They will 
be going to the USA the end of the year for the regularly 
scheduled fund-raising trip. Due to the 90-day visa Paul received, 

they will be leaving on 23 September, unless visa approval comes in, in the near future. 

Birthdays Dawid (7), Lettah (8), Marcus, Catrin, Megan 
(13), Jessica (14), and Tumelo (4). 

 

 

 

Last month Paul Krihak and a group 
of others from FASA (Fellowship 
Alliance South Africa) came for a 
visit. Paul took lots of photos 
including each individual household 
and the entire group of staff and 
children. This is one of the large 
group photos. Eventually all the 
houses will get a photo of their group 
to hang in their house. 

 
Prayer requests:  Visa outcome, that they would be approved. Short and long-term 
volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers.   Long term funding for our learning centre.  God’s favor for the long-term 
future of The Fold. 	
             	
Praises:  Son Safaris workers and all the jobs accomplished. Paul’s 90-day visa. New 
co-workers. Clothing and other food supplies donated. Lots of interest for future help, in 
regards to short term volunteering and fund raising. 
	
God bless,  	
Paul and Micky Prince	


